
 

 
 

 

To the Residents & Businesses of    

Church Road, Gillbent Road and Grove Lane,  

Cheadle Hulme 

Ref: - 1013C/Public/BB/L01 

02nd February 2018 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

1013C - A6MARR Traffic Mitigation Measures, Church Road, Gillbent Road and 

Grove Lane, Cheadle Hulme  

 

Stockport Council undertook a consultation earlier this year to inform the development 

of traffic mitigation measures that will seek to manage the impact of the A6 to 

Manchester Airport Relief Road (A6MARR) on local communities. Full details of the 

consultations can be found online at www.semmms.info/semmms/traffic-mitigation-

complementary-measures. 

 

As part of the above Stockport Council is constructing the following:- 

 

• Improved pedestrian crossing facilities in the form of providing tactile 

paving on all approaches and upgrading the refuge islands at the mini 

roundabout at the junction of Gillbent Road, Hulme Hall Lane and Church 

Road;  

• Full-width lay-by outside the Co-Op food store south of Hulme Hall Road 

to provide short-term on-street parking close to the shops 

• Dropped kerbs and tactile paving across all side roads along the length of 

Gillbent Road; 

• Localised footway widening at the southern junction with The Circuit and 

Rushfield Road to improve alignment and reduce pedestrian crossing 

distances; 

• New Pedestrian refuge island and tactile paving south of Ashdown Close 

to provide addition informal crossing facility for pedestrians, and widened 

footway south of Rushfield Road; 

• Improved pedestrian crossing facilities in the form of tactile paving and 

upgraded refuge island across the Gillbent Road arm of the mini 

roundabout at the Grove Lane junction; 

• New roundabout warning sign and bollards on the Stanley Road arm of 

the mini roundabout with Gillbent Road.  
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• Provision of a Pedestrian controlled crossing on Grove Lane, with 

improved access into South Park adjacent to the western boundary of the 

Pointing Dog; 

• Relocation of the bus stop currently outside No 9 Grove Lane to a position 

east of Willow Bank; 

 

These mitigation works are planned to start week commencing 12th February 2018 for a 

10 week duration. 

The Principal Contractor undertaking these works is Solutions SK. 

The council apologizes for any inconvenience caused, and will endeavor to minimize 

any disruption during these works.  

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Brian Boucher 

 

Highway Design & Construction 

Highways & Transportation 

Stockport Council 

Fred Perry House 2nd Floor c/o Stopford House, Stockport, SK1 3XE 
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